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At Clarendon we want every child to enjoy learning and be happy.  Sometimes you may 

concerns and it is important that we can help to put it right. 

 

If you have any concerns regarding your child here are the ways we can help: 

 

1. Contact your child’s teacher – they know your child best and are the first person who 

can help.  You can ring the office and ask for the teacher to ring you or arrange a 

meeting. 

 

2. Contact the Phase leader – Years 3 and 4 - Miss Hayday /Years 5 and 6 – Mrs Wardle 

They can help with class/year group issues. 

 

3. Emotional concerns/Wellbeing/Deployment etc – Ask to speak to our Pastoral Lead – 

Mrs Allen who will then help to signpost you to support. 

 

4. If none of the adults are able to help it would then be passed on to Miss Cornish, 

Head of School. 

Mrs Cross in the office is happy to take your call and will help to direct you to the right 

person.  Call 01980607007 or email admin@clarendon-jun.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 

As I am sure you are aware, the Government is encouraging good attendance in schools and 

we support this in a number of ways.  However, we appreciate that children are poorly! 

Please also see advice from the UK Health Agency regarding when you should keep your 

child off school and for how long.  These are the guidelines we follow. 
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